
middle    
school
The Adventure 
Continues Thursday, Feb. 25, 2016

7:00-8:00 p.m.
Kellogg Middle School
16045 25th Ave. NE

Come join us at Kellogg Middle School on Thursday, February 25, 2016 
from 7-8 PM in the Kellogg cafeteria for a brief overview of our middle school 
program, our registration process and timeline, and class offerings. This is 
an event for parents and guardians so that we can prepare you for your next 
mission, should you choose to accept it: Middle School Parent!
  
Save this important date on your calendar: March 17, 2016
6th Graders will visit Kellogg on March 17, 2016 with their elementary school during the 
school day and in the evening come back as a family to join us for our spring open house, 
Kelarnival, from 6-8 PM  to meet our teachers and see our elective programs in action.

6th Grade Parent N ight


